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Minutes of the GBARC meeting April 15th 1991

The meeting was held at 03CVI Cwen Sound with 9 members
present - President Tom VE3TSA in the chair- .

In the absence of Tom VE3NEM, Jack VE3DTS recorded the minutes.
Last meeting minutes were not available.

Bank balance $729.80 in account 2t National Trust, Heritage
Mall.

Next meeting 03CVI Cafeteria on May 13th 1991.

Tom VE3TSA talked about club repeater. It was noted that
Henry VE3TTV will hold Ciub Call and Licence, and that slow
progress is being made re ownership of repeater.

?oss»VEBCUV reportéd no response from ARRL re AIRES. It was
suggested &hat he contact Larry VE3GT on ONTARS.

Tom VE3TS4 suggested that the Club consider an annual Flea
Market and indicated that accommodation was available.

It wag decided to rémind Jim VE3CRV about the boat trip, ‘preferrably
in June, and set a firm date.

Elections Article 3 Section 4 of the constitution regarding
election of officers was read and a slate of officers presented.
Pres. VE3NEY, Tom VE3ITSA

V/Pres W“?rv;%cw ve3aze ©5%

Sec, Treas. ’% E3HIP, VWBWWVN e

Rick and Tom hope to be running a beginners course this fall
and are requesting guest teachers to help out.

The meeting was cloéed at 21.87 hrs on a motion by VE3AEQ and
seconded by VE3BFYV.

Jack VEBDTS





